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NEW DESIGNATION OF THE PRODUCTS

BASED ON S&P/TSE INDICES

Please take note that Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the Bourse) and Canadian Derivatives Clearing

Corporation (CDCC) have updated the name of the products traded at the Bourse that were based

on S&P/TSE indices to reflect the new acronym adopted by the TSX Group.  The regulations of

the Bourse and of CDCC will be amended to reflect this change.  In the meantime and since May

1, 2002, any reference to the «TSE» acronym in the regulations of the Bourse or of CDCC or in

any other document or information originating from the Bourse or CDCC shall be deemed to be

references to «TSX».
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